
FC18. REVIEW OF COMMUNITY CARE LOCALITY AND INTEGRATED
TEAMS

In terms of the Council’s Scheme of Delegation, this item had been called into Council
by Councillors J Constable, J McNally and C Meiklejohn.

There was submitted (circulated) (a) Extract of Minute of Meeting of the Housing and
Social Care Committee held on 26 May 2009, and (b) Report by the Director of Social
Work Services submitted to the said meeting.

Council heard from the Acting Director of Social Work Services to the effect that the
Social  Work  Inspection  Agency  had  advised  the  Council  informally  that  the  Model  B
option would be the stronger option to take forward.

There then following a 10 minute recess to allow consideration of that information. The
meeting reconvened at 11.40am with all Members present, as per the sederunt.

AGREED that:-

(1) Model B be worked up in more detail;

(2) Aspects of Model B be piloted, and

(3) The Acting Director of Social Work Services provide an update Report to the
Housing and Social Care Committee once the detail of the model and the
outcome of the pilot are available.

NOTED that regular updates on the pilot would be given to the Housing and Social
Care Committee and that Member involvement on any working group would also be
considered.


